
Oliver Tolksdorf

From: Oliver Tolksdorf

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 8:33 AM
To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: 18- 5- 43809

Ms. Brock, 

I have reviewed the application 18- 5- 43809 and based on current laws permit 26181 for HTE# 10- 5- 24842 is still valid
and can be used for installation. 

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS

Soil Scientist

Interim Environmental Health Supervisor

Harnett County Health Department
910-893- 7547


